
Low water levels a boon for
gold prospectors
By Richard Chang, Sacramento Bee

A small gold rush is taking hold in the foothills of Placer
County, where prospectors young and old are taking advantage
of record-low water levels to search for precious metal.

The Gold Rush of 1849 it isn’t. But the real possibility of
finding new gold – even a few flakes – has people giddy.
Prospectors say unusually low rivers are opening up areas that
haven’t been touched by man in decades, if not over a century.

“Stuff that’s normally submerged in water is now available. It
opens up the possibility for nuggets,” said James Hutchings,
Sacramento  chapter  president  of  the  Gold  Prospectors
Association  of  America.
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